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Dear Customer 

2024/04/15 

Rubycon Corporation 

Manufacturing Headquarters 

                                             Testuya MIzu 

 

 

EOL of film capacitors ( F2D, F2C, P2S, H2D ) 

 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 

We regret inform you that we will be discontinuing the production and sales of our foil electrode type 

Film Capacitor series (F2D, F2C, P2S, H2D). 

 

Due to a recent sharp decrease in orders and the difficulty of securing various thickness of dielectric 

film caused by the film process manufacturers’ rationalization, we have made difficult decision to 

discontinue these products. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and ask for your understanding. 

 

                                                                      Sincerely yours. 

 

Notes. 

 

1. EOL Products  

Foil Electrode type Film Capacitors ( F2D, F2C, P2s, H2D ) 

We will contact you separately for the applicable products for your company. There are no 

substitutable products in our internal capacitor range. 

 

2. Final order schedule 

      31 December 2024 

 

3. Planned end of production 

      31 March 2025 

 

4. Final shipping schedule 

      30 September 2025 

 

                                          


